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NGF has received a letter from the Ministry of environment, where our request for making a cave conservation plan is 
discussed. The authorities will not give preference to make this plan now. In the right column, the new elected board 
are presented with names, addresses and phone numbers.

Verneplan for grotter - Hva skjer?


